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        If you want to be one of the Young Producers, we would like to know a bit more about 

you and why you want to take part in this project. 

We would like you to answer the following questions: 

1. If you could organise any event for people 18-24, with no limitations, what 

would you like to organise? 

2. What skills would you like to gain taking part on this project? 

Your responses can be in any format that works for you. You can: 

•          write down your answers (max 200-300 words for each question). 

• 🎙 record an audio of yourself answering the questions (max 2-2.5 minutes) 

• 📽 film a video with your answers (max 2-2.5 minutes). 

No option is better than any other and you will not be judged based on which option you 

choose. 

Don’t worry about grammar or spelling or sounding a certain way, and talk about anything 

you want, there is no right or wrong answer. We just want to get to know you! 

      Send this to us via email. Just say hello and let us know a few more details about 

yourself: 

1. Name and surname: 

2. Age: 

3. Postcode: 

4. Are you currently studying or working? 

5. If the answer is yes, what do you do? 

6. How did you hear about the Young Producers? 

If you are sending us an audio or video, it might be too large for an email. You can use the 

free file sending website WeTransfer to send us your response in any of those formats. 

Email us with your task and details by Wednesday 30 November 

youngpeople@imperial.ac.uk 

     If you have any questions, need some advice, or would like to chat with us 

about the project, we will be holding some online catch-up sessions on the 9 and 

23 of November, 18.00-20.00. Email us to find out how to join! 

youngpeople@imperial.ac.uk 
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